Comment for planning application WSCC/036/20

Application  \WSCC/036/20

number

Name Paul Woodward

Address DOWNVIEW CLOSE, 17, DOWNVIEW CLOSE, ARUNDEL, BN18 OLD
Type of | Objection

Comment

Comments | This is not a suitable sized building for the area and along with the proposed nearby housing
developments it will increase traffic and lower house prices. This will lower the quality of Ford, Yapton,
and Climping. I'm sure there can be a more suitable location for this building - not in a rural village
location. It stands to reason, small rural villages are suitable for small buildings, big industrial towns
are suitable for big buildings. Please re-site this ridiculously big building somewhere more appropriate.
Thank you Paul Woodward
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